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20 April 2020 
 

 

Dear Parent or carer 

 

I hope you are all well? I just wanted to email to highlight some important deadlines and 

some useful sources of careers support. 

 

If your child has applied to University then the deadline for accepting offers has been 

extended by UCAS to 19th May. Students must accept their first choice and insurance (if 

they wish to use their insurance) by this date if they haven't already done so.  

 

They will also need to complete their student finance application by 25th May and there is a 

guide to this on "Show my homework". 

 

In addition, there may be other bursaries, such as the NHS bursary or other funds, specific to 

their course that may be available. Please check their preferred University website for more 

information on accessing these. They will need to be checking their emails and 

correspondence regularly to ensure they are up to date with accommodation applications 

too. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/student-finance 

https://www.healthcareers.nhs.uk/career-planning/study-and-training/considering-or-

university/financial-support-university 

www.ucas.com 

 

If your child was considering work or apprenticeships, again, there is a guide to support this 

on "Show my homework" but I am also happy to check any CV's or offer phone 

support/guidance. It is still not too late for a late application for University. If anyone has 
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recently changed their mind in relation to going to University please do contact me as soon 

as possible. 

 

Additional useful websites for research are: 

www.careerpilot.org.uk 

www.prospects.ac.uk 

www.nationalcareers.service.gov.uk 

www.apprenticeships.gov.uk 

 

Best wishes and please contact me by email if you have any questions or concerns. 

vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Woodings 
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